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Daily Bulletin Reminder 

LEADS Regulations and Policies stipulate that all LEADS terminal agencies will be held 
responsible for knowledge of and compliance with ALL information and instructions 
promulgated through the LEADS Daily Bulletin. Your agency must have a system in place to 
ensure that all LEADS users (telecommunicators, officers, detectives, clerical staff, jailers, other 
agencies you provide LEADS information for, etc.) read and understand the Daily Bulletin 
content.  

The Daily Bulletin must be retained for a minimum of one (1) year. 

Information published in the LEADS Daily Bulletin quite often pertains to and is of interest to 
mobile data computer (MDC) agencies. If your agency provides service for a MDC only agency, 
you must ensure a copy of the Daily Bulletin is forwarded to them.  You are encouraged to 
share the website address with the MDC agencies, 
https://isp.illinois.gov/LawEnforcement/DailyBulletin  

If you have any questions or need help, please contact the ISP Help Desk 
ISP.HelpDesk@illinois.gov or at 866/LEADS-00 (866/532-3700). 
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